# 3/6-3/10/17 Weekly Newsletter

Located on the second floor of Lawrence, behind the USSSS Dean's office room #262

Pantry@wcupa.edu/ (610) 436-2378



Remember to follow us to stay up to date: @Dub\_CPantry









### WCU Nutrition Department

The Nutrition Department will now be offering prepared frozen meals and other refrigerated items to our students. This week's meal will be Chicken Chili. There are only 3 meals available. Please email *Pantry@wcupa.edu* to reserve yours today. The department is also offering *sweet* potatoes, bananas, orange juice, frozen spinach, milk, and cooked quinoa on a first come, first serve basis. Pick up information: Wednesdays 10AM-12PM & 3:30PM -4PM in Room #326 in STURZEBECKER HEALTH SCIENCE CENTER on South Campus.

## **Upcoming Dates for your Calendar**

March 7th: WCU FinLit, Email Tori for details March 8th: Prepared meal pick up March 10th: Start to Spring break- note hour changes

March 21st/28th: Student PSEA Resume Writing and Interviewing Workshop March 27/28th: Career Fairs March 30th: Resource Pantry Crockpot Dinner,

more details to come



to a **Student Dinner** Where: Faculty Dining Room In Lawrence When: March 30, 2017 Cost: FREE! **Food Provided by Aramark** RSVP to Pantry@wcupa.edu



Monday: 1:00PM -3:00PM Tuesday: 12:00PM-3:00PM Wednesday: 11:00AM- 2:00PM Thursday: 3:00PM-7:30PM Friday: 12:00PM- 3:00PM



#### **Spring Break Extended Hours**

3/10/17: 12:00PM-7:00PM 3/13/17: 1:00PM-7:00PM \*3/14-3/17/17: Appointment only\* Email: TNuccio@wcupa.edu



campus gardens will soon offer a variety of fresh produce for our Students! Available within the pantry every tuesday and thursday at 3 pm. stay tuned for the start date.

# — Summer's Coming NEED A JOB?

The Pantry is hiring Summer work study students for the Campus Garden Please apply on the Financial Aid page

